Society of American Business and Economic Writers

c/o The NYSSA • 71 Broadway • New York, N.Y. 10006 • (212) 344-8450

May 16, 1981

Dear Fellow Member:

Attached is the latest Membership Directory for The Society. Take time to look it over. If there is an error concerning your listing, please bring it to my attention as soon as possible. Also, if you someone's name is missing and you feel they should be on it because they have shown an interest in SABEW participation in the past, please bring this to my attention and I shall contact that person.

Those of you who were not in New York City for our meeting May 3-6 may have forgotten to get current on your dues. Be reminded that our fiscal year runs from June 1 to May 31 and we/d appreciate it very much if you/d take a few moments to help us with this administrative chore. We're trying to get our financial and administrative affairs in order and your cooperation on this mattr would be invaluable to our efforts.

This roster will be updated and you can expect a revised copy in the fall. In recent years, it appears from looking over old membership lists, we have had quite a number become lost, strayed or stolen. Each of those who has been missing will be contacted personally and asked to get active again. Once this effort is completed, I'm going to start an aggressive recruiting campaign and I may ask your help in contacting people from time to time.

Thanks in advance for your help on this.

With best wishes,

usry

Jerry Heaster President c/o Kansas City Star 1929 Grand Ave. Kansas City, MO 54108

(816) 234-4370